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CONGRATULATIONS!

NATIONAL MERIT SCHOLARSHIP SEMIFINALISTS AND COMMENDED STUDENTS

<
4
8 ¥y
R il
J

Porter Hanley

&-

T

/.

Tyler Ruble

M
& v“‘ i | ‘

Virgi\nia M)_/r



DEAR CRUSADER FAMILY,

This is one of my favorite times of the year when the weather starts getting cooler and we move into the
holiday season. | do pray that you and your families are healthy. We are almost half-way through the school
year as | write this and by the time you read this, it is likely that we will be on Christmas break or very close to
it. What a tremendous year we have had already! On the next page you can see the statistics we have relative
to the Freshman Class of 2026 and the new members of our faculty who both joined is August. We are so
blessed to have the wonderful students and faculty/staff at Catholic High as well as all of you who are the
extended Crusader Family! Our theme for the 20222023 school year is "We are the Body of Christ” Romans
12:5. Let us pray that we live every day being Christ's hands and feet here on Earth loving and caring for all,
especially those in need.
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IN THIS ISSUE

| hope that as you read this edition of the Crusader Connection you will see how our students, with great
support from our administrators, faculty, staff, and parents have practiced the Corporal Works of Mercy

2 LETTER FROM PRINCIPAL through the activities they have performed - truly being “The Body of Christ”. Thank you to all of you who
have been a part of making these activities happen!
3 WELCOME
We would like to expand the Alumni Update section with updates from you; please visit our “We Want to Hear
4 ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE from You" form on our alumni webpage - pensacolachs.org/alumni. Past parents, please be sure to pass this
message on to your children who are graduates. May God continue to bless all of you!
5 ON CAMPUS HAPPENINGS Sincerely yours in Christ,
6 SPORTS HIGHLIGHTS e . o
7&/. W%M 2022 2023
8 CRUSADERS WHO SERVED WE ARE THE
Sr. Kierstin Martin, A.S.C.J.
10 ALUMNI UPDATES Principal
1 MORE CRUSADER NEWS
12 IN MEMORIAM

14 SUPPORTING CATHOLIC HIGH

CHS MEMORIES

FRONT COVER — Pensacola Catholic High School is very proud of the nine Senior students honored as National Merit Scholarship Semifinalists and
Commended Students. As seen on this publications’ cover photo - Lexi Foland, Porter Hanley, Luke Junck, Elizabeth Owens, Sophia Royles, and Tyler
Ruble were named Semifinalists in the 2023 National Merit Scholarship Competition and Virginia Myers, Jacob Seaman, and Caroline Struck were
selected as Commended Students. Catholic High has had Semifinalistand Commended Students in the past, but never this many in one year. This year
marks the 68th annual National Merit Scholarship Program with over 16,000 Semifinalists and 34,000 Commended Students were honored. Students
earned these designations by taking the Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test (PSAT/NMSQT) in the Fall of 2021. The nationwide
pool of Semifinalists represents less than one percent of U.S. high school seniors and includes the highest-scoring entrants in each state. The number
of Semifinalists in a state is proportional to the state’s percentage of the national total of graduating seniors. These academically talented high school
seniors have an opportunity to continue in the competition to earn one of the 7,250 National Merit Scholarships worth a total of nearly $28 M that will
be offered in the Spring of 2023. To be considered and named a Finalist, the Semifinalist and a high school official must submit a detailed scholarship
application, in which they provide information about the Semifinalist's academic record, participation in school and community activities, demonstrated
leadership abilities, employment, and honors and awards received. Commended Students are the “runner up" in this process and will not participate
in the scholarship process, but will receive a Letter of Commendation for the scores they earned. Tyler Ruble, one of our Semifinalists, scored a perfect
score on the PSAT/NMSQT, the National qualifying exam. On a separate butsimilar note, three CHS students earned a perfect score on the ACT test -- Lexi
Foland, Sophia Royles, and Tyler Ruble. When Lexi Foland was asked, “Why do you think you did so well on these texts?", she credited all of the teachers
for the education she has received as well as the Test Preparation Course that is offered to students in the Honors Program in their Junior year. She said,
“That course helped me understand what to expect going into the test and the best strategy for approaching the test. Yes, the curriculum | was taught
in my core classes was pivotal, but the Test Prep course helped me to not be nervous".
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constantly, drinking delicious espresso, writing poetry, or snuggled in a nook reading a really well-written book.

Coral Anderson . Michael Dimick - Physical Education and Head Boys Basketball Coach. Mr. Dimick has a degree in Criminal Justice from UWF. He is a “transplant”
r into basketball coaching. He was an Assistant Coach at Tate High School and served eight years on staff with the boys’ basketball program at

AN Pensacola State College before joining CHS. He has a beautiful wife, four-year-old daughter, and two-year-old son. His hobbies include family time,
’ tennis, and his Escape Room business where he enjoys watching patrons getting locked up with family and friends and then trying to escape.

Bill Ferguson - U.S. History, Personal Finance and Head Girls Basketball Coach. Mr. Ferguson hasa B.S. from LSU in Baton Rouge, LAand aM.A.in
Education and Athletic Administration from The Ohio State University. He became a teacher and Head Football Coach in 1985 and this is the third
Catholic High School in which he has served as Head Girls Basketball Coach. He was also a high school football coach for 20 years and this is the
first year he has not coached football since becoming a coach and teacher. Mr. Ferguson is a huge LSU Tiger Fan and his first year out of graduate
\ . school was hired to manage Tiger Stadium and all of the other athletic facilities at LSU. Heand his wife, CHS Alumna, Shawn Bathurst ‘89, moved to
Bill Ferguson | pepsacola during this past summer.
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- » Sarah Lawrence - American Sign Language. Mrs. Lawrence earned her Bachelor of Science in Deaf Education from the University of Southern
Mississippi. Sheis originally from Pascagoula, MS. She decided to study Deaf Education because she wanted to teach and really wanted to learn Sign
Language so she put the two together. She and husband TJ moved several times while her husband completed medical schoor/fellowships but have
now lived in Pensacola for eight years. She has six children, two sons, a Sophomore and Freshman who attend CHS, and four daughters who attend
St. Paul's Catholic School. Her hobbies include cooking, being with her family, and traveling.

7/l Jennifer McCarthy - General Math and Algebra I. Mrs. McCarthy received a Bachelor of Science from Ithaca College; and completed the Teacher
A& ,/\, \ ﬁ Certification Program at UWF. She and her family moved to Pensacola this summer after her hushand received military orders here again. She was
" Jonnifer McGarthy| | 2 God-send when CHS had an unexpected opening in the Math Department at the be%inning of school. She had taught math in Southern Maryland
VTR forthe last 5 years and was excited to pick up here at CHS. She has been married to her husband, Sean, for 21 years. They have an older daughter
attending Auburn University and two daughters, a junior and sophomore, attending Catholic High. Theyare excited to be back in Pensacola and love

going to the beach - it feels like home.

e

Carolyn McLendon

Karen Manning - Freshman Religion. Mrs. Manning grew up on the Southern California coast. She received a Bachelor of Arts in Englishand Political
Science from the University of California, Davis; a Master of Arts in English from the University of West Florida; and her Juris Doctor from Loyola
Law School in Los Angeles. She directed elder law educational programs during her legal career, while also practicinﬂ family law with emphasis on
protecting women and children from domestic violence. More recently, she taught first-year composition at UWF. She loves playing tennis or just
hanging with her husband and four girls. Mrs. Manning is also Moderator of the CHS St. Vincent de Paul Club and Assistant Moderator of the Mock
Trial Team.

Carolyn McLendon - Honors Biology and Chemistry. Ms. McLendon received a Bachelor of Arts in Biology & Chemistry from Asbury University and
a Masters of Education Curriculum & Instruction from the University of West Florida. Mrs. McLendon was named Teacher of the Year in 1998 at B.T.
Washington High School, honored with a Masters Award of Excellence in Curriculum & Instruction, and has been named to Who's Who of Teachers.
She was one of the first female referees for High School and Junior College Basketball in Escambia County. Ms. McLendon has one daughter, a son
+and three grandchildren. In her spare time she likes to collect antique depression glass, garden, workout to maintain good health, and relax at the
bealch Iwgh her black and tan dachshund that is her constant companion. Mrs. McLendon is also the Assistant Moderator of the CHS St. Vincent de
Paul Club.

Eric Requet- Mathematics. Mr. Requet s originally from Eden Prairie, Minnesota and completed his Bachelor of Science in Mechanical Engineering
at the University of Notre Dame in 2020. After working for two years at a biomedical engineering company, he joined the ACE Teaching program
. which brought him to Pensacola. In his free time, he enjoys fishing, traveling, boxing, and football. Mr. Requet is also co-Moderator of the Pre-Med
Club and an assistant coach in the Boys’ Basketball Program.

Isaac Richardson - English I1l and IV. Mr. Richardson completed his Bachelor of Arts from the University of West Florida. He was born in Dothan,
Alabama but has lived most of his life in Pensacola, recently with his lovely wife, Lyxy. He has been a youth minister and worship leader for six years
at Myrtle Grove United Methodist Church. He loves to read, especially about history, and enjoys visiting historical sites. Mr. Richardson is also the
Moderator of the Chase Club.

Denny Turner - Band, Choir, Guitar, Music Appreciation. Mr. Turner has a Bachelor of Science in Education and a Masters of Music in Woodwind
Performance from Auburn University. He also Eas aMasters of Science in Administration and Supervision from Georgia State University, and both an
Education Specialist Degree in Educational Leadership and a Masters of Science in Reading from the University of Georgia. Mr. Turner has 24 years of
experience as a band directorin Florida and Georgia. He has also served ten years as a school principal, been a school improvement consultant, band
adjudicator, business owner, and 56 years as a professional musician. His hobbies include Classic Muscle Cars, Baseball, and he still loves to slalom
waterski. He considers himself a blessed husband and proud dad, father-in-law, and Pop.

“Phyllis Warren

Coral Anderson - English | ACP and English I CP &G. Mrs. Anderson comes to us from Central California. She has an Associate of Arts from Bard College at Simon’s
Rock; Bachelor of Arts & Letters from Portland State University; and Master of Fine Arts from Antioch University. She has worked in diverse learning communities
across the grade spans from preschool to Collegiate studies. In addition to her teaching experience, she has also been a literary editor, managed artisan coffee
shops, spent time as a professional English Tutor, published original fiction, and has generally dabbled in platforms that allow her to enjoy nature, word-smithing,
and the good company of other people. Mrs.Anderson spends as much time as possible playing in nature with herthree children and her husband, Andrew. When
she is not teaching, you could find her running on the beach, paddling a kayak, harvesting wild edibles, practicing Christ-centered yoga, singing or humming

SR from California but has now lived here longer than he lived there so he says he is from Pensacola. Mr. Dimick was a dog behaviorist before getting |

Michael Dimick

Sarah Lawrence

Denny Turner

Phyllis Warren - Earth Science, Geometry, and Personal Finance. Mrs. Warren received her B.A. in Biology Education from Covenant College. She and her husband moved to Pensacola
during the summer of 2022, following their four sons who all passed through here during their training as US Naval Aviators. She has taught in some capacity for 25 years, the lastten

years teaching science at Calvert Hall Catholic College High School, in Baltimore, MD. In her spare time, she enjoys bikinﬁ, hiking, gardening, and the New York Times game page. Mrs.
y

Warren is also the Proctor in the Student Life Center prior to classes beginning each morning which the students will really come to appreciate as the weather gets colder.
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Academic Excellence

NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY

Senior members of the Aquinas Chapter of the National Honor Society of Pensacola Catholic High School recently demonstrated their Service and Character
through their collection of 100 pairs of glasses and 500 batteries that they donated to the homeless outreach program at the Alfred-Washburn Center. At
CHS, National Honor Society membership is open to high school Junior and Senior students who are eligible based on four criteria: scholarship, leadership,
service, and character. Students who meet the scholarship requirement based on their GPA are evaluated for the equally important criteria of scholarship,
leadership and service. On November 16, Catholic High held the annual Induction Ceremony that welcomed 32 new students to join their ranks. The
Catholic High NHS moderators are faculty members Alexandra Brown, and Chris Gulig, both of whom were members of National Honor Society when they
were in high school. Congratulations to the new members of the CHS National Honor Society!

Ava Adams Maria Bush Porter Hanley Shayne Padden
Alexa Anderson Catherine Calisch Harper Hubert Daniel Selogy
Kayla Balfour Mariana Contreras-Fernandez Trevor Janik Brandon Shrout
Julia Bear Mackenzie Dobhan Mary Lee Camryn Traynom
Max Berg Nathaniel Flores Benjamin Lee Elizabeth Watson
Natalie Biggs Kendall Frahm Jill Litvak Jude Weisler
Emily Bond Gabriella Goyins Meghan McCarthy Robert White
Harmony Brown Emma Guttmann Cooper Meckler Quentin Wright

Five Senior NHS members--Caroline Struck, Lexi Foland, Aubree
Wartman, Zach Delesus, and lan Sullivan loading up glasses
and batteries to be delivered to the Alfred-Washburn Center.

PCHS QUIZSADERS COMPETE IN LOCAL QUIZ BOWL
TOURNAMENT

The Catholic High Quiz Bowl team (Quiz-Saders) competed in a district tournament on Thursday,
November 17. This was the team'’s second district event of the year. The Quiz-Saders won all
three matches on that day, beatmg teams from Tate H|gh School, Washington High School, and

3 Escambia High School.
Quiz bowl is a team
competition in which four
student teams answer a
wide-range of questions
in timed head-to-head
matches. Ourteam is now
partof a state organization
and competes in the
Panhandle district. The
best teams in each district
will earn berths in a state
tournament next Spring.
Way to go Quiz-Saders!

Congratulations to Ramon Hearn 25 (left)
and Judas Salazar ‘25 (right) from Mrs.
Coral Anderson's English Il class for their
winning poetry submissions to be included

on for our annual Alumni Birthday card.
ﬂ& g/zeat to be a Cusader!

4| Crusader Connections - Fall 2022




THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE

The CatholicHigh School Family has once again made the annual Thanksgiving Food Drive a tremendous success! Over 26,000 non-perishable food items
and $1,800 in donations were collected from November 1-17 by students, with the assistance of their parents, faculty, and staff. The Student Council,
moderated by English Teacher Julie Remke, spearheaded the food drive working closely with all faculty members. Students were reminded that'Feeding
the Hungry' is one of the Corporal Works of Mercy and another way thatwe can extend ourselves as being ‘The Body of Christ'. Items collected were given
R to the St. Vincent DePaul
‘nt - : food pantry, St. Joseph
de Paul ' Food Pantry, and the
Alfred-Washburn
Center. This project is
also in line with all of
Catholic High's Core
Values, and these
donations will no doubt
make a big difference in
the lives of families all
across our community!

HOMECOMING 2022

The Catholic High PTA organization once again hosted a fabulous Homecoming Tailgate Party on Friday, October 14 prior to the Crusader varsity
homecoming football game against the Walton Braves! Alumni and Past Parent groups came together to work with the PTA to provide a dinner spread
that any professional tailgater would be proud of! Mass Kunfuzion also provided musical entertainment for the crowd prior to kick-off. During half-time,
Anne Dolan & Ja'Bril Rawls were crowned Homecoming King and Queen, and then the Crusaders brought home a decisive victory with a final score of
35-6--- GO CRUSADERS!

sHuntata ) -tnrg)-u()

EIGHTH GRADE VISITATION DAYS

This year a total of 225 eighth grade students from local middle schools attended one of the
five Visitation Days that were hosted by CHS. Visitation days start with an assembly in the
gym during which they are given a spirted welcome by the Crusader Band and Cheerleaders
before Sister Kierstin officially welcomes them and gives them a summary of what their visit
will entail. Students are then divided into smaller groups and led by our Student Ambassadors
to various activities on campus including tours of the Athletic Complex and Fitness Center,
Media Center, Music Building, Art Studio and the Robotics/STEM lab. They also take part in
science experiments and rotate through six different classes ranging from Literature to World
History, English, Spanish, Sign-Language, Personal Finance, Religion, Geometry, and Personal
Fitness. Many thanks to the Faculty and Administrators who help to make this a great day

5 P A Sci Department Chai d Teacher, Mr. Tim Meier, d strates with
for our future Crusaders. If you know anyone who missed these visits but are still interested so;,:'.f:.,mﬁu..-mm?f:.:ﬂszsh:f,,gmb[.s..:‘n,;;:.mf,'?:.';@n?g:sas:

in learning more about Catholic High School, please notify Recruitment Director Nina Blay at ' Powerful exethefmicreaction, reating the giant lame and rleasing significant hea.
nblay@pensacolachs.org.

The CHS Wounded Warrior Project Club organized a 'Carry Forward 5K’ that was The Freshman Class of 2026 were the victors at the Annual

On September 9, CHS welcomed gnndparemsto our Al G’a““"'e““ Mass held on Veterans Day to raise funds for the national Wounded Warrior Project. Crazy Crusader Kickball tournament held in October -
and it was such adelight to see somany in attendance, and a few familiar faces They raised approximately$2,500! Congratulations!
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Congratulations to all of our FALL sport student athletes and Coaches for their performances on the field, court, course, trail, or in the pool. We are so
proud that you represented Catholic High!

CHS VOLLEYBALL- Under new
Coach Clay Carol the Lady Crusader
Volleyball team won the District
Championship advancing to the
Regional Quarter-finals where they
lost to Florida High. They ended
their season with an overall record
of 16-12.

of 10-2. Under Head Coach Matt Adams '00 the team had only one regular season loss
that earned them the opportunity to host visitors Wakulla High during the Regional
Quarterfinal on November 11 where they emerged with a decisive win. The Crusaders
then travel to Tallahassee on November 18 to compete in the Regional Semifinal game 0
against Florida High where they lost in a closely fought game. -

# Championship during the 2022 season, advancing them to Regionals
wheretheirseasonended asateam. Senior RJWhite qualified individually

Girls - The Lady Crusaders Golf Team, led by Coach Mary Duval, ended
their season during District competition this year, with one golfer, Junior
Rosie Langston, who qualified to compete at Regionals. She played on
% Halloween at Windsor Parke Golf Club and did not advance further.

SWIM-SADERS - New Coach Laura Barfield and 14 members of the Crusader
Swim Team competed this season with eight swimmers earning the opportunity
to advance to regional competition where Junior Chris Shashaty qualified for the
State Meet.




CROSS-COUNTRY CRUSADERS - Coach Christine Mayeaux and the Cross Country Team had a great season competing across the Panhandle in various
meets between Pensacola and Jacksonville with several individuals earning medals during the season. Pictured left to right- Emma Thompson, Xander
McLaughlin, Marcelo Owens, Trevor Janik, and Addison Garrett. Junior Crusader, Xander McLaughlin, qualified and competed at the State Meet finishing
22 out of a field of 232 runners. Congratulations to our running Crusaders!

WE'VE GOT SPIRIT - HOW ABOUT YOU? — The Crusader Cheerleaders nd Band lend their talents and enthusiasm to support our Crusaders when they
are on the field - Thank you for helping to cheer us on to victory!

CRUSADER SIGNIN GS CONGRATULATES, CRUSADERS, ON YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO PLAY YOUR SPORT AT THE NEXT LEVEL!

Kayla Balfour signed a Will Barter will be attending Brinley Chrlstlansen receiveda  Zach Dedesus signed a
Volleyball scholarship to play Tulane on a Baseball scholarship to play Lacrosse at Baseball Scholarship to play
with Stetson University. Scholarship in the Fall of 2023. Reinhardt University. with Santa Fe Community

College in Gainesville.

Justin Lyons signed a Asher Nissim signed a Jaiden Rodgers received a Robert Whlte15|gned a Golf

scholarship to play Tennis at scholarship to play Golf for scholarship to play Volleyball scholarship to play in the Fall
Florida State University. Jefferson State Community forthe Commadores at Gulf for Jefferson State Community
College in the Fall of 2023. Coast State College. College.
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CRU>NDERS

* WHO HAVE SERVED *» » »

Michael Anderson ‘10 USA Gregory Cook (P) USAF John Patrick Hall Jr. '58 USA EricAMcCullough '59 USA Michael Sarra '59 USA
RoxanaAnderson (P) USA Roland Cooper '57 USA Ronald Halstead '90 USAF Ella McGovern (P) usMmc Howland Sarra Jr.'58 USAF
John Armentrout ‘67 USA William Covill (P) USN Jerry Hamlin (P) USN Joe McGovemn (P) usMmc Daniel Saunders ‘03 USAF
Scott Amold (P) USN Jim Cox (PP) USN David Harris '67 USA Kevin J. McGowan (P) USN Katie Sheldon Saunders'03  USAF
William Atwell '01 USA James Cribbs '78 USN PatW.Hart'96 USN Perryn White Mcleod'03  USA Anthony P Scotto Jr. ‘80 USA
Al Ayotte '55 USN William F.Culley ‘62 NN Bruce Hartford (GP) USN Angus M McMillanJr.'54  USN Ronald Seegert(P) USN
Jerry Bagley '65 usMmc John Cumming ‘63 USN Corey Hawk (P) USAF Michael McNeely (P) USN Terrence Shashaty (P) USN
Tase Bailey '62 usMmc Michael D'lugos ‘70 usmc Suzanne Hawk (P) USAF Bob McNinch (P) USN Patrick Sheldon ‘10 USN
Donovan Baldwin '63 USA Stephen D'Lugos ‘62 UsMC Stephen Herring ‘78 USN Susanne McNinch (P) USN David J Sienicki '83 USN
Tom Ballou ‘62 USN Wade Dandridge '02 USCG Dale E. Hill '65 USN Lawrence McVoy '84 USA Donald Sigley (P) USN
Catherine Baniakas '06 USMC Michael Delay ‘76 USAF Carolyn M. Hindman '55 USAF John Meade (P) USAF Ken Simmons ‘67 USAF
Kristin Charboneau Batty ‘02 USA Larry Demers ‘62 USAF Raymond Hindman (PP) USAF Paul Mellen ‘64 USA Christina Bagaglio Slentz'91 ~ USN
Robert Belford '02 usMmc Brian Denny '74 USAF Sherrill Hockenberry(PP)  USN Mark Messerly (P) USN Michele Slowey-Blankenship'61 USCG
Paul Benoit (P) USN William S Denny ‘74 USA Gary Hogan '69 USA Sandra Messerly (P) USN David Smith (FS) UsMC
RobertA Benz'53 USA David Dermody (P) USN Steven Hoppe (P) USN Leon F Meyers Jr.'76 USAF © Emon Smith 14 USN
Dennis Bianco (P) USN Shirley Slusher Deskins ‘68 USA Matthew Houston '96 usmc Eugene 'Gene' Micek'5T ~ USA Jared Solether (P) USN
Nangy Bianco (P) USN Jamien Dimmer (P) USN Kim Huynh '13 USA Michael F Milbrandt '68 USN Moseley 0. Soule ‘83 USAF
David Bird '79 USN Terry Dittenber (P) USAF Jordan C.Iserman (PP) USA Warren E Milbrandt '67 USA Carl Spear (P) USAF
John Bird '73 USN Rich Dobhan (P) USN Mark Jackson (P) Usce Philip Miller ‘70 USA Warren Speller'74 USAF
Michael C Bird ‘77 USA Sean Dolan (P) USN Bemard Jacobs '62 USMC Mitch Mimms ‘98 USA Robert Stanley (F) USN
Jeff Bisson (PP) USA David Domoslay (P) USA Scott Janik (P) USN Michelle Myers ‘76 USN Steven Stinnett(P) USN
Allen Bizzell '58 USA Christopher Dorvault (P) USAF Michael Jarina '64 USN Eugene Nall'68 USA Robert Stockton (P) USN
Daniel L Bizzell '60 USA Cris Dosev'11 usMmc David Jasso (P) USN Nelson Navalta (P) USN © JamesE.Suchy 'S4 USAF
David Bizzell '65 USA Cristov Dosev (P) UsMC Jacobus Jens (P) USAF Tracy Neel (P) USA Alfred Henry Suhr (GP) USN
Stephen Bizzell '67 USA David Douglas (GP) USN John Jemigan (GP) USN William Nees (P) USAF John E. Surette '60 USN
Thomas M. Bizzell '62 USA Greg Doyle '63 USN Doug Johnson (P) USN Steve Newstead (PP) USAF Stephen E Sweeney Jr.'54 USN
Marc Blanton (PP) USA Jerome H. Dreis '70 USA James Johnson (P) UsMC Peter Nicholson Il (P) UsMcC JamesTahler'72 USN
Lawrence L Blay (PP) USN Jules Dubuisson '50 USAF John Johnson '64 USA Anne Falzone Odee '83 USA GregoryTaylor '86 USA
Clinton Blumer '53 USAF Richard Durant '60 USAF William David Johnson ‘83 USA Eric Odee (PP) USAF Michael S Taylor ‘83 USN
@ DonBonal 77 USA Joey E'Silva ‘03 usmc Gregory Keesler (P) usmc Katie Ehlers Ortega ‘06 USN Rick Teschel ‘73 USA
Richard M Bonifay '67 USA Cleve Fair'57 Usmc Kenneth Kerr(P) USN Logan Ortega '06 USMC Brian Thompson (P) UsMC
John D Bradley ‘86 USN Brian Falacienski (P) UsMmc Elizabeth N.Kessenger'95 ~ USA Maureen Padden (P) USN JamesThorsen ‘53 USN
Shelby Brinson (P) USAF Anthony Falce (P) USCG Romano Kidd (FS) USMC Ross Padden (P) UsMmc ArtThorsen Jr. '62 UsMmc
John Brockman '10 UsMcC Patrick Finneran, Jr'63 UsMmc Joseph Killingsworth (P) USN Patrick Parise '51 USA Kevin Trees '87 UsMc
Terrence Brotherton ‘72 USAF Matt Fishel (P) USAF Steve Kimberl '69 USN Phillip A. Payne ‘48 USN Dawn Trinkle (GP) USN
Michael R. Brown, Jr(PP) usMmc Robert Flathmann '68 USA Crystal G. Kolomaznik ‘01 USAF William Peoples 77 USCG JamesTrinkle (GP) USN
Michael Browne '63 USAF Diana Fordham '65 USN Jeffrey Kortz (P) USN Mark A. Poindexter ‘81 USN Daniel MTully ‘81 USA
Thomas Buchholz'93 USA Richard E. Fowler '51 USA Mary Kortz (P) USN Regina Wilson Pool ‘69 USN Mark Vislay (P) USCG
Doug Buelow (P) USMC John Fox '66 USCG Alexander Kozik '08 USA Marguerite Potter (P) USN Michael Vogel Jr.'04 USMC
Karen Buelow (P) USAF Michael R Fox '67 USA JamesS. Lay, Sr.(GP) USN Robert Potter '70 USAF Drew Watson (P) USN
Eric Buer (PP) USMC Matt Frasse ‘10 USAF Chase Ledet'18 UsMC Michael H Potter ‘69 USAF James Watson ‘61 USCG
Frank Butler (PP) USN Zachary Fredriksson ‘18 USN Jeffrey Lee (P) UsMC Blaine Powell (P) USN Patrick Webb '02 USA
Charlie Campbell '61 UsMC Eric Fritz(P) USCG Gerard (Tom) LennonJr'67  USN Robert (Bob) Purdy '64 USN John K. Webb, Jr.(PP) USAF
James Campbell (GP) usMmc Thomas Frosch (P) USN Jimmy Libbey ‘70 USN Virginia Chase Ralls '04 USCG Ametha Jackson Welcome ‘74 USA
Michael Cancellare '93 USAF Mark P. Gander '96 USN Michael Little ‘90 USN Wayne Randall ‘72 NN L David Wells '63 USAF
Timothy Cannada (P) USN Peter Gapasin (P) USN Kelly Logan '92 USMC Eric Rasmussen (F) USN Robert CWestfall ‘93 USAF
Salvatore Carapazza (P) USN Donald E. GardnerSr.(PP) ~ USN Gerry Lozano '66 USAF Eugene Rasponi, Jr.'64 USA William Wheeler ‘62 USA
Nick Carter'03 USAF Jason Garett(P) USN Henry C Lusane, Jr.(P) USA James Rauscher (P) USN Jim White '56 USAF
William Casler (P) usMmc Kristen Herr Garrett '89 USN John Macaluso (P) USN Rosario M. Remien '58 USA William PierpontWhite Ill'90  USAF
John Castorina ‘63 USAF Philip Gaudet '65 UsMC © Bram Majewski'13 USCG ThomasT. Remington (GP) ~ USA Mike Whitner (P) USN
Randall D Castro '78 USAF Peter Gedney '87 USN Terry Majewski ‘67 USA MaryTheresa Potter Resler 79  USAF John Wilfong '59 UsMc
Mataki Charlery (P) USAF Stephen Geri '62 USA Arthur Maltby Ill (PP) USA Bobby Reynolds '65 USA Steven Wilkie 69 UsMc
Gerald Christie ‘56 USA Robert Goley ‘80 USA Martin (Mac) Maney '64 USAF Richard Reynolds ‘65 USA Joe Wilkinson (P) USN
Larry Churchill '64 USAF August (Gene) Gonzalez'67  USN Geary D. Martin '55 USA Nathaniel Robinson '99 UsCG Lisa Wilkinson (P) USN
Ebony Clark (P) USAP Horace Gonzalez '64 USAr Albert Mayfield 11 '69 USN Paige White Roodhouse 02 USA Thomas Williams '57 USN
Warrenita Speller Clincy ‘70 USN Oscar Gonzalez '67 USAF Kevin McAllister (PP) USN Todd Royles (P) USN Charles Williams Jr. ‘58 USAF
Myles Colley Jr.'76 USAF Gerry Goyins (P) USN Sean McCarthy (P) USN Lorraine Rutledge '55 USAF Matt Wright (P) USN
Cindy Cook (PP) USN Jonathan Haag 15 USN William R. McClellan, Jr.(GP) USN Kurt Sanborn (P) USN James Zettler (P) USA
Kegan Haag 13 USN Marcus McCreary (P) USA Brian Sanderson (P) USN
Emery McCullough '61 USN

Pro Deo Et Patria - "For God and for Country” - this is the Catholic High Motto in Latin translated to English. We are indeed grateful to all the
members of the Catholic High Family who have served or are currently serving our country through their military service. Your sacrifice, as well as
your family's, is appreciated!

During the month of October in preparation for Veterans Day, members of the History Club and Wounded Warriors Club took time to hand write
thank you notes to members of the Catholic High Family who have served or are serving their country through military service. These clubs
wanted to personally thank these Crusaders for their personal sacrifice of service to our country! The list includes all veterans known to CHS, both
alive and deceased. If you served, and we are not aware, please complete the online survey at pensacolachs.org/served. If you know of another
CHS Family member who served, please make them aware of the online survey. Pictures can be emailed to rlay@pensacolachs.org




SERVICE TIMES TWO

Alumnus Kevin Trees from the Class of 1987 is one of our
alumni who did ‘Service Times Two". After serving four years
in the United States Marine Corps, Kevin earned his degree
in Finance but after one year behind a desk realized that line
of work was not for him. He then joined the Louisville Metro
Police Department and served 21 years there in various
lines of duty. During his service there, he served in patrol,
on the dive team, air unit, and the homicide unit. In April
of 2003, he had an accident which resulted in an above-
knee amputation. Against all the odds, he returned to full
duty in 2006 where he flew the police helicopter, became a
homicide detective, and then a sergeant before retiring in
2019. Of his time and take-away from Catholic High School,
Kevin shared, “Itis at Catholic High School when [ learned to
foster relationships which ultimately led to the development
of my self-confidence and the ability to persevere. Without
that, the obstacles I'd later face in life would have been more
difficult. | want to thank my instructors, the administration
and my friends for their contribution.” Since retiring, Kevin
spends this time restoring old cars and helping a friend from
time to time in his body shop.

= N - : ‘
The following names came in after the artwork
to the left was completed but we wanted them
to be honored as well!

Legend:

USA-Army (F) Friend

USAF - Air Force (FS) Faculty/Staff
USCG - Coast Guard (GP) Grandparent
USMC - Marines (P) Parent

USN - Navy (PP) Past Parent

Brad Lacour ‘93 (P) USN
Eric Lamoureux (P) USMC
Tim McGuire (PP) USCG

pensacolachs.org | 9




Allonni Updates

10| Crusader Connections - Fall 2022

CAREER/JOB
& | g Ty
i /) D.C. Reeves ‘02 - was sworn in as Mayor of Pensacola on November 22, 2022 with Sydney

é? ~ Dawson, and his daughter, Caroline, there to show their support. This will be his first time in | Reeves Family
Geo'ge Family  elected office and is excited to get started on this four-year term.

Christian George '00 - is the Jacksonville Office Managing Partner of Akerman, a national law |
firm. He and his wife, Whitney, adopted their son, Parker, at birth in April 2020 and they could
not be happier with him in their life!

)

Langley Bell Vannoy Martin ‘11 - is helping the CHS Golf program grow - not our CHS, but Coconino High H,,
* School in Flagstaff, Arizona. In her second year as head coach, she had a program-high 27 golfers and the only
girls varsity program in Flagstaff with a full roster. Congratulations, Langley!

Sarah Manning "15 - graduated from The Catholic University of America Columbus School of Law on May 20, %
2022 where she received the Michael F. Curtin Pro Bono Award for the highest number of pro bono hours. Sarah = |
moved to Phoenix, Arizona, passed the Arizona bar and while working as a law clerk for a judge in the Court of
i Appeals she is figuring the next step in her law career. Congratulations, Sarah!

NEW BABY - FUTURE CRUSADERS

Katie Ehlers Ortega and her fellow Crusader husband, Logan Ortega, both from the Class of 2006, welcomed their first daughter, Charlotte Marie,
on June 6, 2022. She weighed 7.2 pounds and was 20 inches long. Congratulations, Katie and Logan!

Langley Martin Sarah Mannmg

Charles Blay '08 and his wife Nicole, welcomed their second child, a daughter, Margot Juliette, on July 21, 2022 weighing 7 pounds 6 ounces and
20.1 inches long. Congratulations, Charles & Nicole on your new addition!

On August 20, 2022, Kennedy Todd Finelli surprised CHS Guidance Counselor, Peyton Lipscomb Finelli ‘09 and her husband, Daniel, by arriving
four weeks ahead of schedule! Peyton and Daniel were thrilled to welcome their daughter weighing in at 5 pounds, 7 ounces. Welcome to the
Crusader Family, Kennedy!

Crusaders Caleb Kane and Meghan Busch Kane, both graduates of 2014, welcomed their second son, Amos Gallagher on May 25, 2022. Big
Brother Theodore Joseph (10/24/20) was so excited to have a new playmate. Congratulations to the growing Kane family!

Delaney Whibbs 0'Grady 15 and her husband, Brian 0'Grady, welcomed their first child, Mila Reign, on May 11, 2021. Congratulations Delaney
& Brian on your new bundle of joy! . 4

WEDDING

On October 29, 2022, S
Allee’ Blay ‘05 was  Kennedy
married to Dr. Greg Digby '
= at 0ld Christ Church,
Pensacola. We wish the
~ Digby's many years of
married bliss!

Mila Amos

Digby's Wedding

Charlotte

CHS CLASS OF 1958 PASSES ON A PIECE OF HISTORY

Recently, members of the Class of 1958 visited campus to officially hand over a piece of Catholic High history
- a scale model of the original Pensacola Catholic High School that was located on the corner of Garden and
Baylen Streets in Downtown Pensacola. Catholic High was located there beginning in 1941 when Bishop
Thomas J. Toolen centralized all Catholic secondary education in Pensacola. Not much is known about the
origin of the model - Who made it? How old is it? Was there a purpose for the model? Here is what we do
know -- When "The Class of CHS", which they affectionately like to call themselves, was planning their 30th
class reunion in 1988, they acquired the model from Fr. John Licari, their former Religion Teacher. (Fr. John Licari from St. John's would like you all
to know this was not him, it was his uncle.) For the next 34 years, the model was used during class reunions and get-togethers to help classmates
remember "the good ‘ole days”. Classmates took turns being the custodian of the model between events. The Class of 1958 is the last class to
graduate from the "original” Catholic High School, after spending all four years there. Their Junior classmates that year started in the Fall of 1958 as
%3 Seniors atthe "new"” Catholic High located on West Scott Street. The 1958 classmates remember referring
to the new school as being “out in the boonies” as West Scott Street was still a clay dirt road. Aftera
| recent get-together, the Class decided that it was now time to pass the model on to Catholic High, and on
September 2 Sister Kierstin Martin, other members of CHS Administration, and Juliet Messerly, Student
Council Secretary, graciously accepted the gift on behalf of Catholic High.

O We wank to heak from you!

Do you have a unique job/hobby/experience that you would like to share with fellow Crusaders?
Please contact Rita Lay, CHS Director of Advancement - rlay@pensacolachs.org




CLUBS ACTIVE DURING FIRST SEMESTER

CHS offers 24 athletic teams and many other extracurricular activities in which students can be involved including 30 clubs across varying interests.

x e . o

The FootaII Tea ;hd main cook, Steve‘I;Ierring '78 have A BIG
THANK YOU to The Bear Family Foundation for their 2021 Grant

that provided for the construction of a new Cooking Pavilion at
Gorecki-LeBeau Stadium!

W\, veprrmy) oy,

Junior student, Emi Huang, received
several awards for her artwork in the
recent Great Gulfcoast Arts Festival
including UWF Honorable Mention,
PSC Honorable Mention, Great
Gulfcoast Arts Festival Honorable
Mention, and Great Gulfcoast Arts
Festival Third Place. Beautiful work,
Emi - Congratulations!

Board Games Club, m
after school.

28TH MAKE A DIFFERENCE DAY

CHS held its Annual Make a Difference Day on October 8 during which 486 studentsand parentvolunteers were released into the community to "Make a Difference.”
Bishop William Wack and Principal, Sister Kierstin Martin, led a prayer service to begin morning’s activities and then volunteers were dismissed to their projects.
There were over 29 different projects this year which included clean-up and landscaping efforts in three separate cemeteries; painting, cleaning, and refurbishing
at four local schools and parishes. Teams also served non-profit organizations including the Alpha Center, ARC Gateway, Martha's Vineyard, Rosewood Manor,
Waterfront Mission, Habitat for Humanity, Covenant Care, the Humane Society, Manna Food Bank and other locations to ‘Make a Difference.” The Green Club
participated as a collective team to help refurbish an oyster bed near Garcon Point. Another team visited the Ronald McDonald House to cook and serve breakfast
forthe families currently staying there. Students also helped organizers of the Special Olympics 5K Run that was held at the University of West Florida that day and
the Gulf Coast Kid's House famous Dragon Boat Races that took place at Bayview Park. Students and parent volunteers worked on their projects until Noon before
returning to the Tolan Family Student Life Center for a lunch that was also prepared by a team of parent volunteers.
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Your prayers are requested for these members of the Catholic High family who have died since the publication of the

ALUMNI

\ Yvonne Richard Stephens 42
(SRl (9/22/22 Milton)

’ Mother of Kay Stephens Ottley
'65, John Stephens '71, and Julie
Stephens Perry '73

John E. Surette ‘60
(10/1/22 Panama City)

Jean Perry "Bunnie” Soule
Gamble ‘61

(419122 Selma, AL)

Sister of Cindy Soule Davis 68

Charles Dameron Leidner ‘61
- (9/6/22 Pensacola)
Brother of Robert Leidner '56

" George William Pape 46
! (9/27/22 Pensacola)

Lewis Emmanuel Zangas ‘49
(9/30/22 Pensacola)

Vincent “Tony” Manning, Jr. '63

" William R. Moore, Jr. '51 (7/08/22 TX)

~ (11/7/22 Pensacola)
Father of Kathryn Moore ‘84 and

Teresa Moore Beck'86 Connie Lockwood Fell 65

(10/2/22 Pensacola)

Marian Elizabeth Cooper Tucker '54
(7/22/22 Sioux Falls, SD)

Sister of Roland Cooper '57 ~ Jessie Watson '65

~ (8/3/22 Sebring, FL)

. Sister of James Watson ‘61
Geary D. Martin '55

) (8/27/22 Melrose, FL) .
Joy Ann Brinkman 70

(9/5/22 Pensacola)

Sister of Bill Brinkman '74

- and Mary Margaret Brinkman
~ Halverson '75

Kim Uebelacker Smith '70
(5/16/22 Virginia Beach, VA)
Sister of Richard F. Uebelacker '59

2 Michael Turner Merritt ‘55
(8/25/22 Denver, CO)

_ Brother of Linda Martin Campbell
'60

James David "Jim" 0’Connor '58

(6/2/22 Pfensacola’) ' ; (d), Susan Uebelacker Soule '62,
Brother of Larry 0'Connor ‘55 and ' and Ruth Uebelacker Carpinella
Edward O'Connor '65 %8

Herbert A. Baker '60
(9/23/22 Milton)

Teresa White Banfell '73
(10/9/22 Gulf Breeze)

- Wife of Skip Banfell '73 and Sister of
Kenneth A. White, Jr.'63 and Pam
White Humphreys '67

12 | Crusader Connections - Fall 2022

Kathryn Eckerlein Errington ‘76
(9/28/22 Pensacola)

Mother of Claire Errington ‘09
and Sister of Mary Beth Eckerlein
Lazzaro '83

Antoine S. Barker '15
(9/28/22 Pensacola)



FAMILY

Michael T. Bass
(12/6/21 Gulf Breeze)
Father of Blakely Bass '93

John Leo Desposito

(10/14/22 Pensacola)

Brother of A.J. Desposito ‘61 and Audrey
Desposito Belanger '63

Nina Weir Harris Dyson
(9/11/22 Gulf Breeze)
Mother of Peter Dyson ‘81

Olivia Bobe "Liv" Emmanuel

(9/7/22 Pensacola)

Mother of Deborah Emmanuel '67, Rick
Emmanuel '69, Robert Emmanuel '72,
Barbara Emmanuel '74, Stephen Emmanuel
'75, and John Emmanuel '78

James “Frank” Fox
(7116/22 Pensacola)
Husband of Joan Merritt Fox '62

During the month of November, beginning with
All Saints Day on 11/1 and All Souls Day on 11/2,
it is a Catholic tradition to honor and remember
those who have died and gone before us. We pray
for them and remember them in a special way all
throughout the month. The Alumni Committee
hosted the Annual CHS Memorial Mass at Sacred
Heart Cathedral on November 7 during which
we prayed in a special way for all those in the
Catholic High Family who died within the last year.
Sophomore Religion Teacher, Mr. Romano Kidd,
had his students create paper candles with the

Marion Marshall Guttmann
(11/24/22 Pensacola)
Father of Rodney Guttmann '87

Maurice Hemond
(10/24/21 Pace)
Father of Susan Hemond Phillips '78

Tanya M. Gunter Hynes Jones
(8/27/22 Pensacola)
Mother of Nora Jones Emling '99

Henry “Bryant” Liggett
(9/30/22 Pensacola)
Father of Hunter Liggett 11

Ransome “Randy” M. Mager
(9/5/22 Pensacola)

Husband of Suzy McCarron Mager '64 and

Father of Lisa Holmes Smith ‘83 and Gail
Holmes '86

William (Billy) Dennis McGough
(8/9/22 Pensacola)

Father of Will McGough '19 and Dennis
McGough '20

3
; Moy efernal
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Evelyn Pacheco
(11/1/22 Pensacola)
Mother of Payton Pacheco 19

[
S
Cmdr. William Lee Stephens
(412919 Pensacola)
Father of Michael Stephens '82, Mark .
Stephens '84, and Kristen Stephens Bala '87
John Robert Stoll, Sr.
(9/8/22 Pensacola)
Father of John “Rusty” Stoll, Jr. '67 (d), Patty
Stoll Mitten '72, Gail Stoll Smith ‘75, and Jane
Stoll Birdwell '82

Memoriam entries include any graduated
alumni, their spouse, their children, their
sibling or parents only, unless specifically
provided to CHS in a mailed/emailed
notification. (d) indicates previously
deceased.

oy ~ O
AN o 0 Gk B -

name of a loved one, friend, or person they know that has passed away. On one side they placed the name of the person, on the back they wrote or drew a
memory they had with that person, and then they colored the candles. They took the candles to the chapel, placed them on the altar, and prayed Morning
Prayer from the Office of the Dead out of the Liturgy of the Hours for the happy repose of those they were remembering. They then hung the candles up

in the classroom and remembered them in our daily prayers throughout the month of November.

In Memeriam

rlay@pensacolachs.org.

Name

Have you recently lost a family member whom you would like to have remembered during
our annual CHS Memorial Mass in November? Please mail or email the following to

Date of death

Location of death

Association to CHS

Closest relative

Address of relative

City, state, zip

pensacolachs.org | 13



Supporting Cathslic High

Catholic High School is deeply grateful for all of our donors and
supporters for all you do for us!

COMMEMORATIVE BRICKS INSTALLED

We are so excited that the commemorative bricks bought between May - July 2021 were finally installed! We apologize for the delay but
our Brick Mason had a labor shortage for quite a while. Here is a picture of a few of those bricks. Bricks purchased after this date did not
arrive in time so we will have them installed after we receive a few more orders. There are still some spaces available at the outside entrance
to the Gym. These bricks are a wonderful opportunity to celebrate family milestones and/or to honor or memorialize loved ones. Buy a brick
engraved with the year you graduated, when your children graduated, in honor of your favorite teacher, in memory of fallen classmates, a
special person in your life, etc. Looking for the perfect holiday, birthday, or graduation gift? A commemorative Catholic High brick might be
just the thing to create a unique and lasting memory visible for you and your family to admire for a lifetime. The $250 clay bricks are 8" X 8"
and will accommodate engraving of up to 6 lines with a maximum of 21 characters per line. Use the link pensacolachs.org/bricks to access the
webform to order and pay for your commemorative brick(s). Once we have an order for five or more bricks, we will place the order with the
brick company. All proceeds from the sales will go to the Building on Faith, Family & Tradition Capital Campaign.

|
ii
|
|

GIFT GIVING CAMPAIGN 20212022 Jrmeeel Gifi—iving Compragn

Our thirty-fourth Annual Gift-Giving Campaign officially kicked off | Name
in early-November and will run through the end of our fiscal year,
June 30, 2023. Donations can be made securely online through
your checking account or credit card by going to pensacolachs.org/ | My giftto the Annual Campaign is $
annualgift or by completing the following form and sending it, along
with a check, to the school. Thank you in advance for your generous
support! Many blessings! In Honor of

G | FTS O F S'I'O C K Please make checks payable to Pensacola Catholic High School

Donations that include a stock transfer can be gifted to Catholic High by initiating the request through Merrill Lynch (850-434-7013). Please
email rlay@pensacolachs.org once you have made the request. If you want the transfer recorded in the 2022 tax year, the request should be
initiated soon to allow time for the transfer of funds.

AMAZON SMILES FOR CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL.... AGONSTIE 2%

But only if you designate Pensacola Catholic High School as your reward recipient and you use [ P =Yl Ent Bisc friday Dus
AmazonSmiles.com instead of “regular” Amazon. To designate CHS as your reward recipient, log
in to AmazonSmiles.com just as you would Amazon and click the 'Supporting’ arrow to designate
or change your recipient. If you use the Amazon App, visit the 'Settings' section in the main menu
(you know the three horizontal bars usually in one of the corners of your phone) and scroll to find
'AmazonSmiles’. There you can turn AmazonSmiles on within the App and update your charity. Don't
think your shopping on Amazon will make a difference? Well, between Jan. 2018 and Jun. 2022
CHS has received a total of $3,980.08 from our CHS Family members shopping on AmazonSmiles -
every little bit adds up!

STARRY, STARRY KNIGHT AUCTION

Mark your calendars - Pensacola Catholic High School will hold its 33rd annual “Starry, Starry Knight Auction” as a virtual event from March 25
to April 2. If you would like to make a monetary donation to help sponsor this event, have something to donate to the auction, or would like to
help the committee, please visit pensacolachs.org/auction and complete the appropriate online form(s). Thank you in advance for your help
and support! More information about how to register to bid will be shared at a later date. There is no cost to register!

Address

My gift is in memory of

Rita's

amazonsmile

Now available in the
Amazon Shopping app

Learn more ,

Pensacola Catholic High School change

Location: Pensacola, FL

Support your favorite charity at no extra cost when you shop
at smile.amazon.com.

About AmazonSmile

All financial donations to CHS are tax deductible and In order for gifts to be recorded in the 2022 tax year, checks
you will receive a letter every January with the total of must be received by December 31 or made online until
all donations made in the previous year. 11:59 PM on December 31 - pensacolachs.org/annualgift.
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CLASS OF 1972 CELEBRATES 50 YEARS

Members of the graduating class of 1972 gathered in early October to
catch up with each other and reminisce about the 'ole times, or is that ‘old’
times;-) They toured the school on the afternoon of October 7 and then
spent time with one another at various events over the weekend, including
a Mass offered for them by their very own Reverend John Licari '72.

Do you need help planning a reunion?

Notify your Class Representative and then reach out to our Director of
Advancement, Rita Lay at rlay@pensacolachs.org or 850-436-6400 x103.
She can provide contact information for your graduating class and give you
guidance on planning best practices. The Tolan Family Student Life Center on campus is also available to classes for an event if you want to factor
that into your planning. Class Representative Information and other planning guidance is available on our website -- pensacolachs.org - Click
the "Alumni’ tab and then select ‘Class and Reunion Information'.

vo1y0ud)y, SH)

WHERE YOU THERE? WHAT DO YOU KNOW?

Do you recognize these photos? Were you there? What do you know about them? Help us learn more
about these photos and/or share your memories that they spark. Submit your remembrances to rlay@
pensacolachs.org. In our next edition of the Crusader Connections we will share some of your stories.

DO YOU RECOGNIZE SOMEONE YOU KNOW?

We believe this picture to be of the original
Planning Committee who was involved in moving
Catholic High School to the land it is on today. The
picture was taken at Saint Stephens, Pensacola

circa 195X. Do you recognize a relative? Family
friend? If so, please contact Rita Lay at 850-346- ciu iadeis

2007 x103 to share what you know.

CHS MEMORABILIA

If you have articles with ties to Catholic High School and you are ready to pass them on,
please consider donating them to the school--old uniforms, trophies, historical photos,
class rings, etc. Items can be dropped off at the office during regular school hours with
attention to the Office of Advancement.

OUR MISSION Do Des ot Bhtin

To develop responsible Christian individuals by providing the finest in Catholic education.

OUR CORE VALUES

Selfless Love - We recognize and accept the uniqueness of every individual. God calls us to love one another.

Commitment to Excellence - We strive for excellence in the spiritual, intellectual, and physical development of the whole individual.
Personal Integrity - We recognize the importance of being honest and Christ-like in making decisions and in the way we conduct ourselves.
Commitment to Service - We believe that to serve others is to serve God and that serving God is the greatest thing that we can do in life.

pensacolachs.org | 15
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SAVE THE DATES
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK PARENT SWAP DAY - FEBRUARY 3
ANNUAL ALUMNI MASS & FISH FRY - MARCH 24
STARRY, STARRY KNIGHT VIRTUAL AUCTION - MARCH 25 THRU APRIL 2

Homecoming Royalty, Seniors on Halloween read to Oakcrest Elementary

Anne DARE & T3Rail Rakis & Global Learning Academy students Operation St. Nicholas a big success!

May Peace, Love, and Joy be with you and your family during this holiday season and always!

Fellow Us en Secial Media

PENSACOLA CATHOLIC
PENSACOLACHS.ORG HIGH SCHOOL PENSACOLACHS @PENSACOLACHS




